GGI/HALDIA
DATED- 394 May’17.

GLOBAL GROUP OF INSTITUTIONS

NOTICE

CONCERN: To,
All the Students of BBA, 4t Sem.

Having observed your academic performance Status for the last few months, the
undersigned finds it essential to have a serious & urgent discussion along with your parents
aiming to clarify in detail on the most sensitive issue which allures a big question towards
your education at this Institution.

The date of the ensuing discussion will soon be published tomorrow.
For any further query, you may contact the undersigned.

@L&\,g/:__—,—:;‘,)@/v .




